
Dear Participating Employer Group: 
 
Please review the attached letter concerning a shipment you will soon be receiving for 
distribution to your employees. Weather permitting, the complete shipment will leave our 
office before the end of this week.  The second attachment is a sample letter in a word 
format so you may put on your letterhead and edit as you see fit for employee distribution.   
 
Yours in good health ~ 
 
 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Solutions 
Meritain Health 
 
Direct: 618.509.6081 
 
ADVOCATES FOR HEALTHIER LIVING 
 

 
 

 
Note: The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer. 
 


